
Final Report of the Lake Shore Administrative Commission 

 

We held a service of dissolution and thanksgiving on January 15.  The sale of the property 

closed on March 31.  All active members have been transferred either to the St. Andrew’s 

Church or to a temporary roll of the presbytery.  Having concluded all our assigned tasks, 

we ask that the presbytery dissolve the commission. 

 

John Ragsdale 

Chairman 
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